From: Erin Campbell

To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Regarding UE-160918 and UG-160919
Date: Friday, January 19, 2018 9:43:22 AM

Dear Commissioners,

As a 21 year Seattle City Light customer who is now a new PSE customer in Bellingham, I am
writing to express my concerns about climate change and the pollution caused by burning
fossil fuels. Thanks to my new Bellingham neighbor, | recently learned that the majority of my
family’s electricity is now generated using the fuel sources of coal and natural gas. As a past
Seattle City Light customer, it did not occur to me that PSE would not be pursuing the same
climate friendly goals. A headline in today’s New York Times announced that according to

NASA, "2017 was the second warmest year on record”. And that "the high temperatures

surprised scientists, who had expected a sharper retreat from recent record breaking years". |
believe that there are conservation and energy opportunities and technologies that PSE should
utilize to the greatest degree possible in order to achieve 100% renewable energy as soon as
possible. Because PSE’s aging fossil-fuel power plants need replacement. I strongly urge PSE
and the WUTC transition to renewable energy sources as soon as possible.

Thank you for your consideration,

Sincerely,

Erin Campbell
206-778-3324

1900 Madison Street
Bellingham, WA 98225
Current PSE Customer
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